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20 September 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers of pupils in Cheetahs class, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Mrs King, due to personal reasons, is currently absent from school. We have arranged 
for an experienced teacher called Mrs Cavender to provide short-term cover for Cheetah’s class during Mrs King’s 
absence. 
 
For the time being, if you have any questions, queries, or messages you would normally ask your child’s class 
teacher, please can you message our Deputy Principal, Mrs Gregory, via Dojo, and she will pick these up, share them 
with Mrs Cavender, and respond where needed. 
 
Alternatively, and for more general enquiries, please email the main office via admin@corbyprimaryacademy.org or 
contact me directly at aevans@corbyprimaryacademy.org 
 
Miss Maciorowska, Miss Branney, and Miss Cunningham will continue to support the pupils in Cheetahs class and 
know them well. 
 
If you have any questions about this, then please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr A Evans 
Principal  
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